ECO VILLAGE UPDATE

The Urban Development Policy Leader provided an update firstly on the situation with a private group
of residents who were looking to establish a village in Scotts Valley. Secondly a staff group was trying
to provide insight to the processes associated with an eco village establishment using the Scotts Valley
and other sites as examples.

The Committee decided that staff resources should not be utilised at this time in a proactive manner
in eco village investigations, other than to provide limited assistance to well organised groups.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


